
 

 

 

 

 

7 September 2021 

 

GPK Products, Inc. price increases 10/4/2021 

 

GPK Products will be implementing the following price increases effective October 4, 2021. The 

price increases are due to continued raw material increases and freight costs.  

 

GPK Products rigid sewer fittings 10% 

GPK Products drainage products 10% 

GPK Products/Indiana Seal all flexible couplings 10% 

 

New list prices will be available at www.gpk-fargo.com and www.indiana-seal.com , prior to the 

increase. 

 

Please contact your local manufacturer’s representative or your local GPK Products Regional 

Sales Manager if you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Joe Hoffman 

National Sales Manager 

GPK Products Inc. /Indiana Seal Inc.  

800-437-4670 

Fax. 701-277-9286 

 

http://www.gpk-fargo.com/
http://www.indiana-seal.com/

